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*Press Release* 
 

The Hamtramck Police Department is currently investigating a shooting that occurred on 
12/23/2018 at approximately 0130 hours in the area of Joseph Campau & Casmere. During 
the course of the shooting 21 YO Marquise McCray was shot and killed. Two other victims, 
struck by gunfire were treated and subsequently released from the hospital.   
 
If anyone knows the identity of the persons pictured below, Detectives would like to speak 
with them concerning any information they may have regarding the shooting:  
 

     
 
Detectives also believe there may be other witnesses to the shooting. The Hamtramck 
Police urges anyone who saw the incident or anyone who knows the identity of the two 
persons to contact 313-800-5280.  


